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Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Fun Run for Charity 

We are really excited to tell you that we are once again holding our Charity Fun Run!  This 
year it will take place on the last day of term, Tuesday 9 July, and we will be raising money 
for a fantastic charity that has supported some of the families of our staff, Young Lives vs 
Cancer. 

When a child is diagnosed with cancer life becomes full of fear, for them and their family; 

fear of treatment, but also of families being torn apart, overwhelming money worries, of 

having nowhere to turn, no one to talk to.  Young Lives vs Cancer helps families find the 

strength to face whatever cancer throws at them.  

 

During the course of the morning, collectively we are intending to run 2000 miles in the 

school grounds.  As it is a fun run, students and staff can choose to wear appropriate 

costumes, to wear their sportswear or their uniforms.  Staff have already started planning 

their costumes and tutors will begin talking to students next week to launch this more widely. 

We expect this to be a really lovely final event as students head off for their summer break 

and we hope to raise a great deal of money for Young Lives vs Cancer at the same time. 

 

The link for our Just Giving page can be found here younglivesvscancer.  Please feel free to 

share this link with as many people as possible so we can raise money for such a significant 

cause.   

 

Thank you for the generous support that our families always show towards causes we 

advocate for, towards charity work we undertake and for your support of the school.  It is 

always very much appreciated. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Sadie Batstone 

Principal 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/judith-malcolm-1717583829794?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fjudith-malcolm-1717583829794&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share

